Anna Hamilton
942 E St#4
Eureka, 95501
707-223-2500 cell

To: Humboldt Planning Commissioners
Re: Mad River Watershed protection

Dear Alan,

For 30 years in Southern Humboldt | drank pristine spring water. When | moved to
Eureka in 2013 | was surprised and thrilled at the quality of water coming out of my tap.

I urge you with all my heart to protect the Mad River Watershed from industrial impacts.
Do not trade our water quality for a short term economic boost that may forever harm
the drinking water quality for 88,000 people.

We have something rare in the world today; good air and clean water. It is your duty to
protect these.

Thank you for considering my remarks,

Anna Hamilton
7125/19




